
 

 

 

 

The Carl von Ossietzky University of Oldenburg (UOL) is proud to support the More 
Than Our Rank initiative in order to express its belief that the kind of quality that 
matters cannot be expressed in the single number of a rank. While acknowledging 
that rankings can be helpful – for example to inform prospect students about study 
opportunities – societal, technological and scientific achievements are often not 
adequately expressed. 

The Carl von Ossietzky University of Oldenburg strives for excellence in terms of 
research, teaching and third mission. Since its foundation in 1973, it has developed a 
unique profile combining - in the tradition of its namesake – societal engagement 
with international visible cutting-edge research in strategically selected areas. Its 
reputation in terms of teacher’s training (almost 40% of its students) and its ability to 
run a Cluster of Excellence in audiology since 2012 as well as the approval of two 
Clusters of Excellence in animal navigation and marine sciences in 2025 are just 
some examples. UOL’s strategic choices, ranging from its teaching profile to 
appointments of professors, are always based on processes of peer reviewed quality 
assessments, aiming at excellence and quality in relevant areas – UOL does not aim 
at producing quantitative parameters for parameter’s sake. Its guiding principles are 
collaboration and impact – not scoring. Especially in times of scarcity of funds UOL is 
dedicated to put as many resources available as possible into the mission for 
excellence, dedicated to the people and the planet, while being firmly rooted in the 
heart of a region that stretches from Groningen to Bremen. 

 

 

 


